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Note by the Secretary
 

1. The attached memorandum to the Executive Secretary,

National Security Council, attaching a proposed statement by

the Acting FCDA Administrator, is eirculated for the information

of the Commission.

@. The referenced memorandum of September 17, 1952 from

the Executive Secretary, NSC, was circulated as Appendix "A"

of AEC 483/20,

REPOSITORYChess

 

COLLECTION 06 32 SI-SY¥ fu.te

BOX No, 1¥2 CNU3- 324, ~G2-a,

rower MEA 7 hen VRa

DISTRIBUTION

secretary
Commissioners

General Manager
Asst. Gen.Mgr. Mfe.
General Counsel
Biology & Medicine
Classification
Enformation
Military Application

Security
Secretariat

 

" ROY B. SNAPP

Secretary

COPY NO.

: 8 gegFS

8
- 10
ll
le When separated from enclosures
13 handle this document as.......
1 OFFICIAL USE ONLY

15
16 - 18

 


